No.1-752/99-TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DEPARTMENT OF TRIBAL WELFARE

sk

Port Blair, the 23rd March, 1999.
To

The Chief Convenor,
Bahujan Samaj Party,
Andaman & Nicobar Islands,
Junglighat,

Port Blair.

Sub: Public concern over Jarawas and your demands.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to your Jetter No.BSP/AN/LG & Ors-1/99
dated 8th March, 1999, addressed to the Lt. Governor, Andaman &
Nicobar Islands, among others including President of India, Secretary
General, United Nations Organization, regarding your concern over the
Jarawas.

It is not the fact that the Andaman & Nicobar Administration
gets the funds from UN.O. and the European Human Resources
Development Funds every year for the welfare of the tribals including
the Jarawas.

The Government of India provides funds under the Plan
Prrogrammes every year to the Andaman & Nicobar Administration as
per the requirement of various sectors relating to the development /
welfare of the people of these islands including tribal communities.



